






 

 

 

Renew & Rejoice 
March 18, 2017 

 

It’s not too late to register for Ministry Day!   
 
Ministry Day is March 18, 2017 at St. Mary’s 
High School.  Workshops on various topics are 
offered in both English and Spanish.  Contact 
your parish for a registration booklet or call the 
Pastoral Center at 209-466-0636, ask for Diana 
or Leticia.  
 
You can also view the booklet online at 
www.stocktondiocese.org/diocesan-ministry-
day  

 
 

 
 
 

For all of you who have been asking  
and for those who like to calendar in advance, 

Fr. Ron Hoye  
will be back with us for this year’s Mission!   

 
 

Our Mission will be  
May 1, 2 & 3, from 7 to 8pm. 

 

The theme will be:  
To Know, Love and Serve God 

 
 

“These talks reflect upon the ordinariness of 
life: commitments, work, school, family, 
church; and explore them as opportunities to 
meet Christ and find meaning. Topics 
include Scripture, Prayer and Service.  In the 
end, we’ll be doing the same things . . . but 
with greater motivation and spirit.” 

Plan for Our  
Future Mission 



 

 

  

HUNGER HAPPENS 
EVERY DAY! 

 
 
 

Please remember to 
support our food 
bank by bringing in 
canned goods and 
boxed items to help 
nourish those in 
need.  
 

 
 

“Be merciful, just as (also)  
your Father is merciful.”  

Luke 6:36 

 

 
Presentation Senior Group is dedicated to bringing parish members  
together in friendship while reinforcing spiritual values.  
 
• Our Senior Group has many social activities during the year, includ-

ing lunches, casino trips, special events, bingo parties, picnics, res-
taurant meetings (including meals),  

• pot lucks, and much more.  
• At our monthly meetings we generally provide speakers that talk on 

topics of senior interest.  
• There are no dues.  You need not be a registered member of Presen-

tation (just a church going        Catholic) . 
• Everyone over 55 years of age is invited to our events and/or meet-

ings.  
• Meetings are held at 10am the first Thursday of every month in St 

Ann's meeting room.   
• Hope to see you there at our next meeting. 
• For more information , please call John Mendonca at 477-0743. 

 

PRESENTATION  
BIBLE STUDY 

 

led by   
John & Gayle DeGregori  

 

New series  
 

LETTER TO THE  
HEBREWS   

 

Sessions meet  
Monday—7:00pm to 8:30pm  

Wednesday—1:00pm to 
2:30pm— St. Francis   

 
If you are interested, please 

call Gayle DeGregori at  
(209) 478-1542 to reserve a  

Hebrews study set.  

STATIONS OF THE CROSS / LENTEN DINNERS - 2017 
 

       Date    Dinner    Dinner Group        Stations of the Cross 
 
 March 10 fish fry Youth Ministry  Daughters of Isabella 
 March 17 soup supper* Filipino Community  Filipino Community 
 March 24 fish taco Youth Ministry  Social Justice Ministry 
 March 31 soup supper* Music  Ministry  Music Ministry 
 April 7 soup supper* Italian Catholic Federation  Italian Catholic Federation 

 
Stations of the Cross begin @ 6:00 PM in the Church. 

 

Dinners are in Our Lady of Guadalupe Hall  
 

May God open your hearts to deep conversion this Lent. 
 

*Bring your own bowl! 

 

HOLY GROUNDS CAFÉ  
St. Joseph Meeting Room 
 

 
Wednesdays: 7:30 to 10:30am 
Sundays: 7:30am to noon and 

3:00 to 4:30pm.  
 

Make Holy Grounds your  
caffeination destination. 

Mocha also available! 

Gift cards now available  
for any occasion!!! 

 
 

If you would like to use Holy 
Grounds for your next parish 

group meeting, please contact  
Ron Hoverstad at  

rhoverst@comcast.net. 

Stewardship 
“A way of life.” 

 

There are so many ways to  
serve the Lord. What is God 

calling you to do? 
 

Please complete your  
Stewardship Renewal form  

and return it to the  
Ministry Center Office  

or through  
the collection basket.  



 

 

April 1, 2017—Community Center   

  5:30 pm — Doors Open 
  6:00 pm — Barbeque Oysters 
  7:00 pm — Shrimp Boil 
 

Dance with DJ Jeff the Music Chef 
Raffle and Silent Auction 

Presentation PTO 
Invites you to our 

Annual Dinner Dance 
Saturday, April 1 

Community Center 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RETURN YOUR RESERVATION TO PARISH OR SCHOOL OFFICE 
 

Please choose one or more of the following: 
      # 

 

Payment information—Cash-Check-Credit card payments accepted at School Office Only. 

 Dinner Reservation @ $50 per person Total $ 

 Raffle Ticket @ $5 per ticket or 5 for $20 Total $ 

Cash Raffle Prizes $500 & $200 
Need not be present to win. Tickets are available @ Parish and School Offices.  

Please make checks payable to Presentation PTO 

Phone:         email: 

Your name: 

Please provide email for confirmation of reservation. 

 

1  5  

2  6 
 

3  7 
 

4  8 
 

Seating for up to 8 guests per table is available. Please provide FIRST and LAST name of 
EACH guest below. Reservations made for less than 8 guests will be combined with other 
small group reservations. Payment for each guest at your table MUST be made in FULL 
before reservation is complete.  

 
Bring payment and reservation  

to the School or Parish office 
 

Or mail your payment and reservation to: 

 
Presentation Parish School PTO 
1635 West Benjamin Holt Drive 

Stockton, CA 95207 


